
Stating the following information: Your name, your address, 
your email address, your membership number (if known) 
and the name of your school.

Not received your ballot papers by email or post?  
email: ballot@eis.org.uk

Printed and published by The Educational Institute of Scotland, 46 Moray Place, Edinburgh EH3 6BH, January 2019

Full details on the offer will be included  
with your ballot communication and are also  
available on the EIS website www.eis.org.uk

Ballot opens: 31 January 2019 - Ballot closes: 21 February 2019

IT’S YOUR CHOICE 
USE YOUR VOTE

EIS RECOMMENDS YOU

VOTE
REJECT

CONSULTATIVE BALLOT ON THE COSLA

PAY OFFER


